Dear Mr Dillon,

Recently, we asked the children of Birch Hill to complete a survey
based on how they’re feeling about the changes in school. We have
reviewed the feedback and have made some key points below:

e The majority of children are ok with the new changes

e Children in Key stage 1 miss show and tell.

o All children dislike washing their hands so much.

e All children would like to use the adventure playground and
tyres again.

e All children are enjoying seeing their friends again.

e KS2 children would like organised ball games or a rota of
activities at lunchtime.

e KS2 children would appreciate some more equipment.

After reading the feedback we have the following ideas we are
working on:

e Could we raise money for outdoor equipment? What kind of
equipment could we buy?

e Discuss with Miss Stark how sports captains could support
running games at lunch

Yours sincerely,

Birch Hill School Council

, Birch Hill Primary School






